
 

March 2016 
Principals Message: 

Dear Families, 

 A new month is upon us and we have lots 

of exciting things happening in our school.    

 This month we are inviting all families to 

register for the next school year July 3, 2016-June 

30, 2017. Register your child now to guarantee their 

spot for next year by paying $110 per child instead 

of full the rate of $160. This year we are excited to 

let you know that each child will receive their own 

Discovery Isle T-shirt with their registration. 

(Order forms available for size selection.) 

 March 25th our school will be closed for 

Professional Development day. On this training day 

all our Discovery Isle schools come together and 

focus on professional development including educa-

tional updates, networking, sharing best practices 

and creating plans of action.  

 Please feel free to stop by the office if you 

have any more questions or needs. Check out our 

monthly calendar for more planned events. Make it 

a wonderful month! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Melinda Carvalho, Principal 

 and Jennifer Settles, Assistant Principal  

Save the date: 

 

Mar 1st -Accepting Tuition 
 
Mar 1st– 11th-  Registration for the 2016– 
2017 School Year.  
 
Mar 2nd -Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss! Wear 
red and white to celebrate! 
 
Mar 3rd & 4th - Bring  your favorite Dr. Seuss 
Book to School 
 
Mar 9th -T-Shirt Spirit Day - Wear your Dis-
covery Isle t-shirt 
 
Mar 17th- St. Patrick’s Day- Wear your favor-
ite green attire. 
 
Mar 21st– 24th- Literacy Week- Parents are 
invited to come into their child’s class a read 
your favorite book! Sign up on your child’s 
classroom. Also, Dr. Seuss fun each day! 
 
Mar 25th -Staff Development Day –                         
Discovery Isle will be Closed. 
 
Mar 28th & 29th– Picture Days 

A little Reminder…… 

Please make sure that you sign your child in and 

out in their classroom’s sign in/out book located 

in the front office each day. This is a licensing 

requirement. Thank you. 


